
 

Request for Proposals – Camden County School System 
Project Name: Camden Middle School Athletic Field Sidewalk Extension and Repairs 

The Camden County School system is accepting proposals for sidewalk extension and repairs for 
the athletic area at Camden Middle School:   

There are not any bid documents. To inquire further about the project and to view the area, an 
appointment for the week of May 22 – May 26, 2023 can be set up by emailing Gerald Fegel, 
gfegel@camden.k12.ga.us prior to May 19,2023. 

Proposals are being accepted by Camden County Schools beginning Friday, May 19, 2023 at 
12:00pm until Monday, Friday June 2, 2023.  

Proposals received after this date and time will not be considered.  

Proposals must include the following to be considered: 

 • Proposals must be dated between May 19 and May 29, 2023. 

 • Materials list must be provided (materials being proposed for use in the project) 

 • Warranty information (product and construction/contractor)  

• Timeline for the project (supply availability, etc.)  

• Price for turnkey job  

Proposals should be prepared for Gerald Fegel, Director of Operations & Maintenance… email 
to gfegel@camden.k12.ga.us 

 

There is no commitment to accept any proposal. The superintendent or designee reserves the 
right to reject any or all proposals and to waive technicalities and informalities. 
Any questions should be directed to Gerald Fegel via email. 
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